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Business Meeting Minutes

MINUTES OF THE ARKANSAS MOTOR VEHICLE COMMISSION
Business Meeting
900 W. Capitol Avenune, Suite 400
Little Rock, Arkansas
October 21, 2020

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Arkansas Motor Vehicle Commission was called to order via
conference call at 9:30a.m. by Chair Joy Blankenship. Staff present included Sandy Stroope, Tanelle Hymes,
Crystal Campbell, and John Carmack. All the Commissioners were on the call except for Duane Neal. Also present
on the call was Julie Chavis with the Attorney General's Office.

The minutes from the August 19, 2020, meeting was unanimously approved following a proper motion and
second.

The Commission approved the meeting expenses for the current meeting following a proper motion and
second.

Julie Chavis with the Attorney General's Office informed the Commission that the appeal process has not
expired on the current Ad Hoc findings/actions from a previous hearing that included Ford Motor Company and
Crain Family Holdings, LLC. in Circuit Court. And we are still waiting to get correspondence.

The Commission then reviewed and approved Consent Orders H#20-012 Sherp of the South, LLC, H#20-
013 R.V. City 1 LLC, H#20-020 Presidential Conversions, Inc., as presented.

Director Stroope updated the Commission that we are officially moved in at 900 W. Capitol Ave., Suite

400, Little Rock, AR 72201, Director Stroope also made the Commission aware of the budget hearings that are
taking place and that he will fill everyone in as more information comes along.

Director Stroope also presented his director reports.

Chairman Blankenship accepted a proper motion and a second to adjourn the meeting.

These minutes are subject to approval by The
Arkansas Motor Vehicle Commission

/




